
 
The HackettGroup of Companies 

Maguire Enterprises, Inc. and APCOR, Inc. 
 

You know us as reliable designers, manufacturers and distributors of 
unique cables that connect medical electronic devices to each other as well 
as to integrated systems. 
 
Throughout this pandemic, the HackettGroup of Companies has continued 
to produce and ship medical device cables, of which our most requested 
are ventilator alarm cables. Although we have reduced our in-facility staff 
as a cautionary measure, our skeleton crew works tirelessly to keep 
providing the highest quality products.  
 
Our engineering and purchasing departments have been working closely 
with our vendors, keeping our skilled production line supplied and allowing 
them to continue manufacturing the top-quality products you need and, in 
most cases, ship them to you the next day.  
 
We were here for you long before the arrival of COVID-19; remain 
dependable during this pandemic, and proudly stand ready to meet your 
needs as we all keep moving forward. 
 
Wishing you all continued good health,  
 
William R. Hackett 
President & CEO 
 
Kenneth A. Hackett 
SRVP Engineering/Operations 
 
Lourdes Rotolo 
Marketing VP 
 
Kathy DePelisi 
Production Supervisor 
 
Roseann Fordon 
Finance/Purchasing 
 
Lisa Luis 
Order Admin/Tech Support 
 
 

www.maguireenterprises.com 
800-548-9686 

http://www.maguireenterprises.com/

